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Traffic Advisory: Lane Closures on I-95 Northbound at the Fuller Warren 

Bridge 

 

Jacksonville – The Florida Department of Transportation has permitted overnight 

closures of the two outside lanes of I-95 northbound approaching the Fuller 

Warren Bridge. These closures will allow crews working for Baptist Hospital to 

replace a fiberglass panel on the pedestrian bridge that spans I-95. The overnight 

lane closures will be in place Monday, July 29 through Friday, August 2 from 

10:30 p.m. to 5:30 a.m.  
 

Drivers can also access real-time traffic alerts from FL511, a free service offered 

by the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT). Motorists can visit 

www.FL511.com or call #511 for this up-to-date information. 
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